
Planning Department
Re: Hugos Proposed Development

While I don’t live in Manly I am a customer of Hugos on the Wharf. Recently I learned about 
their development that I fully support.

Last week I had lunch outside on the terrace where this development is proposed. It is a 
unique setting and will bring good custom to Manly.

Kind regards

Sallie Johnston
611/88 Vista Street
Mosman 2088

Sent: 3/12/2020 2:12:27 PM
Subject: D.A. 2020/0962 Hugos Proposed Development at Manly


